
Opposition to HB 4138 
 
Hello I am Tanner Thomas, Professional Jetski Freestyle rider and I am writing to strongly oppose to HB 
4138.  
I rely on these waterways for training and teaching of my sport and this bill will affect my livelihood.  
 
- Tanner "Tanman" Thomas 
www.Tanner-Thomas.com 
907-617-7277 
 

http://www.tanner-thomas.com/

